
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY: 

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLANS 

 

As provided under the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (40 CFR 763), the McGraw 

Central School District hereby makes known the steps it has undertaken to comply with AHERA 

and the availability of asbestos management plans. 

 

1. The firm of OCM BOCES was hired to inspect all district owned facilities and to construct 

a management plan for each building.  Reinspections are performed every 3 years.  The 

2016 reinspection was conducted by David Daignault.  Management plans for each 

building have been updated accordingly. 

2. Periodic Surveillance is conducted every six months. 

3. All custodial and maintenance staff have undergone awareness training. 

4. All response actions taken are within federal and state guidelines. 

 

Management Plans may be viewed in the Business Office during office hours, 8am to 3pm.  For 

more information, please contact the following: 

Thomas McCall, L.E.A. Designee, at (607)836-3614. 


